
   

Please see the next page for photos of EYFS & Y6 Tree Planting  
Friday 29nd Mar 19       

   
 

Sophie in Year 5 took 

part in the county 

stage of the cross 

country at Dalby 

Forest on Tuesday.  

She did really well, 

coming 38th out of 68 

runners.   

Well done Sophie! 

 

Book Club Bus raised 

£90.15, plus the £45 from 

the book sale totals 

£135.15 to be spent on 

new books for school. 
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Upcoming Events… 

Mon 1st April 

 Choir pm (existing 

members) 

 Girls Football at Selby 

College 

Tues 2nd April 

 Gym club am & pm  

 Football league away 

game at North Duffield 

after school 

Thurs 4th April 

 Dance Club pm  

Fri 5th April 

 Tuck Shop 

 

 

 

On Thursday 27th 

March selected Year 4 

students attended a 

Math’s event at 

Longman’s Hill    

Attendance Winners 

Y3 (Ash) 

 

House Team Winners 

Aire 

 

 

Top Ten 

1. Holly Jasmin T (Y4) 

2. Kairi B (Y4) 

3. Erica P (Y1) 

4. Adam R (Y5) 

5. Reuben B (Y3) 

6. Hollie P (Y4) 

7. Chloe P (Y6) 

8. Ryli C (Y3) 

9. Holly T (Y4) 

10. Theo P (Y4)  

Open Afternoon 

Just a reminder that our annual Open 

Afternoon will be on Tuesday 9th April 

between 1.30 and 2.45pm.  We hope 

you will be able to ‘drop in’ and see 

some of the work the children have 

been doing.  There will be 

performances both in the hall and 

classrooms during the afternoon so 

please look out for the timetable of 

events that will be sent out shortly.  

 

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30 new trees were planted on school grounds by Year 6 and 

Reception this morning. Also, lots of worms discovered! Year 6 have 

also been orienteering and den building this afternoon. 


